
Locust Street 
Location  
The proposed facility is located near the intersection of George 
and Locust Streets in Union Bridge. 
 
Description  
The Bureau of Resource Management is partnering with the Town 
of Union Bridge on a proposed wetland facility to treat a drainage 
area of 36 acres, 10.7 of which is impervious area. 
 
Project Engineer 
Century Engineering 

Contractor  
TBD 
 
Project Budget 
Engineering—$63,427 
 
Project Timeline  
Design plans are expected to be completed by Spring of 2019. 
 

Updates  
The County is awaiting the submittal of revised preliminary plans.    
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